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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 1734 

 

In the Matter of 

 

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER, 

 

Application to Reduce the Qualifying 

Facility Contract Term and Lower the 

Qualifying Facility Standard Contract 

Eligibility Cap. 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF 

PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 

prehearing conference scheduled for June 15, 2015 in these proceedings.  The prehearing 

conference will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 

Dated this 10
th

 day of June, 2015, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

 

Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________ 

Chair 

John Savage 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 
 


